
 

THANK YOU FOR SPONSORING THE  

SOLAR DECATHLON 2019 DESIGN CHALLENGE! 

 

 

December 3, 2018 

 

Dear Lance,    

Sam and I would like to personally thank you for the Plastics Pipe Institute’s sponsorship of the 

U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) Solar Decathlon Design Challenge. 

 

The 2019 Design Challenge is shaping up to be even more exciting! Students from 81 teams, 

representing 66 collegiate institutions from 12 countries on six continents, are currently 

working on projects across six contest areas to win one of the 48 finalist team spots.   

The support of your organization—and people like you—helps create this dynamic and 

influential event each year. More importantly, hundreds of student college careers are enriched 

by participating in the competition. Beyond these competing students, entire university 

programs are improving, producing building professionals who are better prepared to meet the 

design challenges of our time. We couldn’t achieve such an immense impact without your 

support. Thank you again for demonstrating leadership by choosing to sponsor the Solar 

Decathlon Design Challenge. We are truly grateful for your contributions. 

 

All the best, 

      

Holly Jamesen Carr      Sam Rashkin    

Acting Director, Solar Decathlon    Co-Director, Design Challenge 
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